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Bunmurra Byala 
Here, there, everywhere. Blue Tongue Lizard talk 

10 March 2022 

Dear Hazelbrook parents and carers, 

 

This week has been a challenge for many people across the state. We send our best wishes to families 
who are affected by the floods, either directly or indirectly. We are looking at ways we can support flood
-affected communities, and will communicate with families around this. It has also been a challenge for 
many of our students, who have been kept inside for quite some time due to the rain. We celebrated 
with great joy when the sun came out yesterday! 

This week, you may have seen a post on our school Facebook page about some beautiful feedback 
from one of our parents about one of our student leaders. I feel so proud to share these stories with 
you. We have an incredible student leadership team at Hazelbrook, focused on supporting and leading 
our school with empathy and initiative. My Hazo Heart is swelling with pride when I look around and 
see the way these leaders are setting the example for our whole school community. We recognised 
some of our leaders at our Investiture assembly last week. At this assembly, I quoted one of our senior 
leaders, who said to me that leadership is not about a badge. It’s about the example you set. What 
great insight from a young person! Congratulations to our leaders who were welcomed officially into 
their leadership role. I am excited to see the way they rise to the opportunities presented to them this 
year. 

We have also started our Life Education (Healthy Harold) visits this week. Harold is always a much-
anticipated visitor, who helps our students understand ways they can be healthy, and make healthy 
choices.  

Finally, something that brightened my day today. When I visited one our Kindy classrooms this 
morning, I was given a heartfelt gift from our students- a Kindness Book. KH created beautiful pictures 
of sunshine, rainbows and happiness, with the message “To Mrs Bourke, We hope this puts a smile on 
your face all day. Love from KH”. Well, I’m still smiling! Thank you KH. What a beautiful message to 
share. 

Have a great week ahead. What a great community to be a part of!  

 

Natalie Bourke 

Principal 

Hazelbrook Public School 
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2022 Term Dates 

Term 4 

Monday 10th October: Students return to school 

Monday 19th December: Last day of term 

Term 3 

Tuesday 19th July: Students return to school 

Friday 23rd September:  Last day of term 

Term 2 

Wednesday 27th April: Students return to school 

Friday 1st July: Last day of term 

Term 1 

Tuesday 1st February:  Years 1-6 Students return to School 

Thursday 10th February: Kindergarten starts school 

Friday 8th April: Last day of term 

Hard copy notes sent home  

Week 7: 

Check –in assessment for Years 4 & 6—Yrs 4 & 6 only 

Hot Cross Bun Day— All students 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Week 7: 

Wednesday March 16—Stage 3 assembly hosted by 5/6S 

Thursday 10 March-Thursday 17 March: Life Education 

Thursday 10 March—Selective High School test (Year 5) & Stage 2 assembly hosted by 3/4H 

Friday 18 March—K-2 assembly hosted by 1/2L 

Week 8: 

Monday 14 March—Thursday 17 March: Life Education 

Tuesday 15 March—School Photos 

Wednesday 16 March—Sydney West Swimming Carnival & Stage 3 assembly hosted by 5/6J 

Thursday 17 March—Stage 2 assembly hosted by 3/4M 

Friday 18 March— K-2 Assembly hosted by 1/2L 

Week 9: 

Monday 21 March—Harmony Day 

Wednesday 23 March—Sydney West Swimming Carnival and Principals Morning Tea for Effort in 

Learning 

Please see Sentral 
Parent Portal for these 

notes and all other 
current  

communications 
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BOUNCE BACK 

Hazelbrook PS has introduced a new, school-wide wellbeing and resilience program this year called 
Bounce Back. Teachers have undertaken professional learning in delivering this excellent program, 
and have started implementing the program in classes. Over the coming weeks and months, you may 
hear your children talking about values, bouncing back, courage, looking on the bright side and other 
aspects of the program. 

We will include information in each newsletter to allow parents and carers to talk to their children 
about what they are learning and practising at school. This week, we have an introduction to Bounce 
Back to give you an idea about what the program will cover. Please have a conversation with your child 
about how this can help us all in our everyday lives. 
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Name Class 

Bailey  KA 

William KA 

Riley KA 

Abigail K/1R 

Grace KA 

Name Class 

Josh 1/2BG 

Ellie 1/2F 

Ruby 1/2P 

Zac 1/2P 

Bree 1/2L 

Name Class 

Mace 3/4H 

Lewis 3/4H 

Clara 3/4H 

Zoe 3/4M 

Flynn 3/4M 

Name Class 

Alina 5/6S 

Isobel 5/6J 

Cooper 5/6S 

Maddin 4/4H 

Lily 5/6S 

Zoe MAC M 

PBL Winners Week 6 & 7 

I am responsible if… I  play games fairly and co-operatively 

  ES1  Stage 1 Stage 2 Stage 3 

COVID GUIDELINE CHANGES- ISOLATION AND POST-COVID 
TIMEFRAMES 

 
People who have recovered from COVID-19 have a low risk of getting it again in the 8 
weeks after they are released as most people develop some immunity (ability to fight 
the disease). 
It is recommended that students and staff that return to school after recovering 
from COVID-19 do not participate in rapid antigen testing for 8 weeks following 
release from self-isolation unless they develop new COVID-19 symptoms. If a student 
or staff member who has recovered from COVID-19 comes into contact with someone 
with COVID-19 within 8 weeks after they are released, they will generally not need to 
self-isolate or get a test unless they have new COVID-19 symptoms. 
If a student or staff member lives with someone who has COVID-19 then they must 
follow the NSW Health Self Isolation GuidelinesExternal link and self-isolate for 7 days. 
The student/staff member must also follow the NSW Health Self-Isolation Guidelines 
for 7 days if they have been notified to do this by NSW Health. 
A household contact does not need to repeat isolation if another person in their 
household tests positive in the 14 days after their 7 day isolation period ends. 
If another person in their household tests positive for COVID-19 more than 14 days 
after their 7 day isolation period ends, they will have to isolate again and follow the 
instructions for household contacts of people with COVID-19. 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/management/self-isolation-covid-and-close%22%20/o%20%22NSW%20Health%20COVID-19%20self-isolation%20guideline%20and%20support
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Uniform Shop 

The uniform shop will be open on 

Tuesday 5th April for any second 

hand purchases. Blue items are 

$5 and black are $3. 

Please be aware, orders of new 

items will continue as an online 

order system until further notice. 

We are having issues with supply 

on some items but they will be 

delivered to your child once in 

stock. 

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY- NEXT TUESDAY 
15 MARCH 

A Reminder that we have school photos next 
Tuesday. Please make sure you have ordered 
photos (preferably online) if you would like them. 
Please ensure that all students are in full school 
uniform on the day. This includes black shoes if 
possible. We really want to present ourselves as a 
united community, and our uniform helps us to 
do that. I’m looking forward to having photos 
with many of our school groups.  

Sibling photo envelopes can be collected from 
the school office. 

 

Our next P&C meeting will be held 
next Tuesday, 15 March at 6.30pm 
via Zoom. We would love to have 
you attend to hear about the plans 
and events coming up, and to 
share your feedback. Many hands 
make light work! We’d love to see 
you there. Please contact the P&C 
at hazopandc@gmail.com if you 
would like the Zoom link to attend, 
from the comfort of your own 
home. 

P&C 

CHECK IN ASSESSMENT 

Students in Years 4 and 6 will be 
participating in a Check In Assessment 
for literacy and numeracy in the next 
couple of weeks. This is an online 
assessment tool that provides almost 
immediate information to teachers 
around areas of strength and need for 
students in these grades. This supports 
our other assessment practices to 
ensure that we are targeting the needs 
of all students. 

mailto:hazopandc@gmail.com
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SYDNEY WEST SWIMMING CARNIVAL 

We have four amazing young swimmers who will soon be 
competing in the Sydney West Swimming Carnival. We are 
proud of these students, who have shown that they are 
worthy representative of our school through their 
determination, humility and excellent behaviour at our Zone 
carnival. We wish William P, Sophie P, Jasper C and Isaac B 
the best for the event. Please know that you have the support 
of our whole community behind you. No matter what the 
result is, we know that you will do your best to represent 
yourselves, your school and your families to the best of your 
ability! 

BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CARE VOUCHER 
 

Did you know that you may be eligible for a $500 voucher to assist 
with Before and After School Care? 
Families with children aged 4 to 13 years that attend a primary 
school in NSW can receive a $500 voucher per child to reduce the 
out-of-pocket costs of before and after school care.  
This includes children who are starting kindergarten in 2022. 
The before and after school care voucher program is one of more 
than 70 NSW Government rebates and savings that help with your 
cost of living. 
Key dates 
• You can apply for a voucher from 28 February to 30 September 
2022. 
• Eligible before and after school care providers can register for 
the program from 9 February to 30 September 2022.  
Vouchers can be redeemed with a before and after school care 
provider from 28 February to 31 December 2022. Voucher credit 
can be used for services until 30 June 2023. 
For more information, go to https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/basc-
voucher 

COMMUNICATING WITH OUR SCHOOL STAFF 

We are always keen to keep lines of communication open with our community and welcome you to 
contact us if there is important information that we need to be aware of. This can be done via a letter to 
the teacher, an email at hazelbrook.p-school@det.nsw.edu.au or on 4758 6120. Our office staff are 
incredibly helpful and supportive and will do what they can to assist you. 

Please remember that teachers are “on duty”, teaching and supervising students, from 8.30am until 
3.00pm and often have meetings after school. They will attempt to get back to you as soon as they are 
able to. However, this may not be immediate. If there is an urgent issue, please call the office and ask for 
an urgent message to be passed on. 

https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/campaign/cost-living
mailto:hazelbrook.p-school@det.nsw.edu.au
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Award Winners 

Class Appreciation 

 Award 

Achievement 

Award 

KA Chase L 

Sailor B 

James D 

Layla W 

KH Riley B 

Milena E 

Loretta S 

Lilah S 

K/1R Abigail S 

Delia M 

Madeleine T 

Lucas C 

1/2P Ruby C 

Elizabeth B 

Max L 

Izaak E 

1/2BG Bonnie S 

Peter L 

Nakiah T 

Archer M 

Lucas D 

1/2L Izzy M 

Ashton W 

Max H 

Maya H 

Amy P 

1/2G Lincoln R 

Ivy W 

Gemma S 

Misha M 

Oliver S 

1/2F Cameron S 

Mikayla B 

Parker H 

Jasper E 
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